
         
DATE: August 12, 2016       
 
TO: Interested Parties      
 
SUBJECT: Caloosahatchee Science Symposium – September 14-15th, 2016 
 
The South Florida Water Management District invites you to a 2-day public science 
symposium to present and receive technical comments on recently completed studies 
assessing the responses of a suite of ecological indicators in the Caloosahatchee River 
Estuary to low freshwater inflows in the dry season. This science symposium will not 
address the Minimum Flow and Level rule criteria or other technical details associated 
with the MFL re-evaluation process.  
 
DATE AND TIME:  Wednesday, September 14, 2016 at 10:00 AM, and 

Thursday, September 15, 2016 at 9:00 AM 
 
PLACE: South Florida Water Management District, Lower West Coast Service Center, 
1st Floor Conference Room, 2301 McGregor Boulevard, Fort Myers, FL 33901 
 
The symposium agenda and a draft summary of the comprehensive science assessment 
are available at the following link: http://www.sfwmd.gov/MFL. If you have questions 
regarding the symposium, please contact Toni Edwards at the South Florida Water 
Management District, P.O. Box 24680, West Palm Beach, FL 33416-4680; or by 
telephone at (800) 432-2045, ext. 6387, or (561) 682-6387, or by email at 
tedwards@sfwmd.gov. 
 
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring 
special accommodations to participate in this symposium is asked to advise the agency 
at least 5 days before the event by contacting the South Florida Water Management 
District Clerk at (800) 432-2045, ext. 2087 or (561) 682-2087. If you are hearing or speech 
impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service at (800) 955-8771 
(TDD) or (800) 955-8770 (Voice). 
 


